
Shamrock News 
Announcements: 
 

Shamrock Auction Chair Wanted: We need someone to chair 
our annual Shamrock Auction which takes place each spring. 
This is one of the largest fundraisers for our school. The pro-
ceeds are split equally between the school general fund and the 
school athletic budget. 
 

School Family Directory: The family directories that have con-
tact information for all of our school families (that have given 
permission to share this information) have been sent home 
with the oldest child in each family. Please note that if your 
family opted to not participate, you will not be receiving a copy 
of the school directory. 
 

Shamrock Before/After-School Supervision: We currently have 
someone who has filled the after-school position on Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday evenings. We are still in need 
of someone to cover Thursday after school from 3:40 – 6:00. 
Please prayerfully consider applying for the after-school super-
visor position for Thursday. 
 

Hurricane Relief Donations: St. Patrick School received 
$2,477.35 in donations for to help those affected by Hurricanes 
Harvey and Irma. The money will be split and will be sent to St. 
Patrick School/Church in Jacksonville, FL and St. Patrick Church 
in Houston, TX. 
 

The 4th and 11th grades have earned an out of dress code day 
by finishing first on their floor for bringing in the most dona-
tions per student. The whole school will receive an out of dress 
code for reaching the goal of bringing in more than $1,000. 
Thank you to all who donated. 
 

Jean Days: 
Friday, September 29 – International Rett’s Syndrome Founda-
tion – This jean day will be combined with money raised at the 
“Scramble for A Cure” golf outing on September 23. For more 
information on the golf outing, please see last week’s church 
bulletin. 
 

Friday, October 6 – IM Fostering Hope – The goal of this group 
is to help students in Ionia and Montcalm Counties transition to 
their new homes when students are placed into foster care. 
 

Congratulations: 
To senior David Kreiner who was named as the St. Patrick 
School Heartlands Institute of Technology Student of the Month 
for the month of August. 
 

Thinking Maps: This week’s Thinking Map that was introduced 
to all students is the Brace Map. 

 

Germany 2019!!!!   
Grüß Gott!  We will  begin planning the next trip by having a 
meeting for all students interested in traveling to Germany at 
lunch on Wednesday, September 27th.  At this meeting we will 
discuss the various itineraries and the trip in general.  There will 
be a parent meeting the following week in the evening to dis-
cuss the details of the German trip including benefits of interna-
tional travel, how to enroll, fundraising activities and more.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Mr. Holman at school. 
Auf wiedersehen! 
 

Lunchrooms Helpers:  We are still in need of lunchroom helpers 
everyday from 11:30am - 12:30pm.  Sign up at https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4babaa2caaf85-lunchroom. 
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Calendar of Events 

9/22 Homecoming 

 Var. Football vs. Tekonsha @ PHS 7p 

9/23 5/6 Grade VB (White) @ St. Joe in St. Johns 11:30a 

 High School Dance in Parish Hall 7:30-10:30p 

9/25 7/8 Grade VB vs. P-W @ SPS 5:30p 

 JV & Var. VB @ Ashley 5:30p 

 Sanchin Ryu in room 209 6p 

9/26 Bus Safety Program 9a 

 NHS Blood Drive 10:30a-5p 

9/27 JV & Var. VB @ Saranac 5:30p 

9/28 School Scripture Service led by 10th grade 9:30a 

 7/8 Grade VB @ Laingsburg Middle School 5:30p  

 5/6 Grade VB (Green) @ St. Gerard 6p 

9/29 Senior Open Campus Lunch 

 Var. Football @ Michigan Lutheran High School 7p 

9/30 Cross Country @ CC-C Invitational 9a 

 Freshman VB @ Perry Invitational 9a 

 5/6 Grade VB (White) @ St. Mary Westphalia 11:30a  

St. Patrick Catholic School National Honor 
Society members are hosting an American 
Red Cross blood drive Tuesday, September 

26th from 10:30 AM to 5:00 PM in the Parish Hall.  Please con-
sider giving the gift of life. To schedule an appointment to do-
nate, please see an NHS member or visit redcrossblood.org to-
day! 

Reminder 
Last day to wear shorts is Friday, September 29th. 



COUNSELORõS CORNER 

Hi Parents, 

Things are very busy in the counseling office. Ms. Bass is starting friendship groups and meeting with elementary staff. Mrs. Hynes 
is half way through with individual junior meetings. Senior individual college/career meetings will start as soon as the junior 
meetings are complete. Please ask your juniors to share their college/career tool kits. There is important information in them for 
you! Spend some time going over the information together. 

We are very pleased with how well the school year started this year. Be sure to thank the secretaries and administrators when you 
get a chance! A note of encouragement to the teachers would be really awesome too! Thanks for your trust in us. 

FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) forms can be submitted early again this year. Some grant monies and scholarships 
are on a first come/first serve basis, so the earlier you get the form completed the better chances you will have to receive maxi-
mum money. You can file on October 1. A good website to visit is fafsa.ed.gov. You will need to apply for a login and password, so 
get online and see if you can get the login early, before the October 1 rush. 

Your junior and senior students may take up to two days off from school for college visitation or to complete a job shadowing expe-
rience. If a student would like to take advantage of this opportunity they may pick up an excused absence form from the office, the 
upstairs hallway, or our office. Students are responsible for all homework and must have each teacher sign off. When the form is 
completed they should turn it into the office so that Mrs. Kinsman has the information for attendance. After they have completed 
the form they are good to go and experience something new! This is a great opportunity for your student to gather information to 
help them make important decisions regarding their exciting future. Encourage them to make this a priority. 

We will not be hosting a Parent College Night program this year. . . Be sure to look for it next year! Our juniors will be attending the 
Ionia County College Macro Fair on October 26. There will also be a Michigan Career Fair in Ionia in April that we will promote and 
attend. More on that to come. . . 

Grand Valley will be hosting a campus visitation on October 14, October 27 and November 18. If you are interested in a tour call 
(800)748-0246 to register. 

Heartland’s Career Tech Center will offer parent teacher conferences November 2 from 5:00-8:00. 

That is the latest from the counseling office. Have a great week and hug your child today! 

Mrs. Hynes and Ms. Bass 

We are going GA GA!  And we need YOU! 

St. Pat’s is happy to announce that a plan is taking shape 
with funding from a Building Healthy Communities 
Grant!  A portion of the grant is covering the materials to 
construct our very own GaGa Ball pits!  Currently, we are 
planning to build two small hexagon pits for the blacktop 
area for use before school and recesses.  There are pre-
liminary plans to build two larger octagon pits at Alton 
Park.  The goal is to assemble the GaGa Ball pits on Satur-
day, September 30th starting at 9 a.m.  Anyone who loves 
solving geometry problems and possesses carpentry  skills 
are welcome.  We would like to have a team of at least 8 
volunteers to complete the goals of the grant.  Please con-
tact Cortney Smith at 517-526-1825 or 
cortneysmith@portlandstpats.com. 

mailto:cortneysmith@portlandstpats.com


THINKING MAPS 

HOME & School 

Other ideas for Brace Map 

¶ Parts of a plant 

¶ Parts of a region/country 

¶ Parts of a machine 

Example: 

Brace Map 

Parts of a Whole 

A brace map is used to identify all the individual parts that make up a whole thing.  Think of it like a 

jigsaw puzzle.  All the pieces make one picture and with any missing piece, you do not have a ñwholeò 

or completed puzzle. 

With your family, create a brace map in the space below.  You may select anything to break into all its parts. 

Label Contest 
Turn in your labels to your teacher by  

Friday, September 29th 
 

The class (grades DK-5 & 6-12) with the most labels turned in  

per student will win: 

hǳǘ ƻŦ 5ǊŜǎǎ /ƻŘŜ 5ŀȅ ϧ 5ƻƴǳǘǎ  
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